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12th November 2019
       Christmas Concert 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The school’s End of Year Christmas Concert is fast approaching and will be held on Thursday 5th December commencing at 6:30pm on the basketball court at school. All classes from Kindy to Year Six will be performing a song to tell the story of the Nativity.

You are invited to join us from 5.30pm for a BYO picnic before the concert commences. Family, friends and members of the wider community are invited to attend. Please bring a folding chair, blanket or cushion to sit on.
All classes from Kindergarten to Year 6 should wear a Christmas t-shirt with black shorts or pants and shoes suitable for dancing in. Hats and headbands are optional. Please see your child’s classroom teacher as soon as possible if you require assistance with this requirement.

We look forward to seeing you on the night and finishing off the school year in celebration together. 
Yours sincerely,

Yvonne Langan 
Music Teacher
St Joseph’s School


Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia


PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215


Telephone: (08) 9782 6500	


Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au


Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au








